
YEAR 7 
2022 
INFORMATION		   Session

This session will provide parents  
with important information regarding 
Year 7, 2022 at De La Salle College.

Join the Principal, Peter Houlihan, 
Director of Students Martin Gibbs 
and Year 7 Coordinator, Dr Melissa 
Walsh presenting an insight into our 
College and our enrolment process. 

You are invited to participate in 
a Q&A session at the end of the 
presentation.

WEDNESDAY  
5 AUGUST 2020 
7.30PM
VIA TEAMS ONLINE LIVE EVENT 
Note: You will receive log in details via email, 
on the day of the session.

21 August 2020	 Application period closes
September 2020	 Enrolment Interviews
15 October 2020	 Letter of Offer emailed

CLICK HERE TO BOOK ENQUIRIES: Admissions Team 
T: 03 9508 2194   E: enrolment@delasalle.vic.edu.au

https://www.trybooking.com/BKPFR



